
From: Hope Walker <hope@scgop.com>
To: Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/3/2017 3:38:06 PM
Subject: Re: Pickens County Convention

Definitely! They don't have a location locked in, but once they so I'll let you know.

Thanks!

Hope

On Mar 3, 2017, at 2:53 PM, Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Good afternoon,
 
I just wanted to contact you in regard to the Pickens County Convention. Lieutenant Governor Bryant would like 
to address the convention if that is still a possibility. Please let me know if this speaking opportunity is still 
available.
 
Thank you for your help.
 
Hayden Grooms
Director of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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